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 2nd March 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 5 Legoland Trip 

As part of our current topic called ‘Scream Machine’, Year 5 children will be visiting Legoland 

near Windsor. 

The trip will take place on Thursday 19th April 2018.  This trip forms an important part of the 

curriculum, giving children the opportunity to experience a theme park first hand.  In order to 

get there on time, and make the most of the day, the children will need to arrive at school by 

7.00am.  The children will then return to school at approximately 5.30pm.  Updates on traffic 

will be available on the home page of the school website, via the Twitter feed. 

Most of the visit will take place outside, so appropriate footwear and a coat is required. 

All children will need a packed lunch and free school dinner pupils will be provided a packed lunch 

from the school. 

A voluntary contribution of £20.00 will be required to cover the cost of the trip. 

Please bring the permission slip and your voluntary contribution to your child’s class teacher no 

later than Wednesday 18th April 2018. 

Thank you 

 

 

Year 5 Teachers 

 



Childs Name _______________________________  Class _____________ 

I give permission for my child to go on the visit to Legoland on Thursday 19th April 2018. 

Due to our late return, I will collect my child from the front of the school. 

Parent/Carer Signature ___________________________________ 

 I enclose a voluntary contribution of £20.00 

  


